
TOWN OF NAMAKAGON 

APPROVE MINUTES FOR 

TUESDAY MAY 12, 2015 

 

Chairman Robert Rasmussen called meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. 

Supervisors present Jim Krueger and Bob Dolezal Clerk Toni White 

Treasurer Arlene Skultety 

Audience of 10 

Minutes were read from previous meeting and approved after minor corrections were 

made. Approve by Bob Dolezal second Robert Rasmussen 

Financial report was read and filed for future audit. 

Checks approved from 18379 to 18433  

 

 

Comprehensive Planning Committee Report: 

 Jim Krueger gave a report on a request for two short term rental permits for 

Peter D Bezanson and Melissa A. Schultz Committee reviewed application. All 

information meets the Comprehensive Plan. 

 

Bayfield County Zoning: 

 Board reviewed application for 2 short term rentals permit for Peter Bezanson and 

Mellissa Schultz. They need more information from BCZ for approval. Board will table 

request for next meeting. 

 

 Library report was read and acknowledged 

 

Crack Sealing: Supervisor Jim Krueger reported roads that still need sealing are Dam 

Road Garmisch Road and Missionary Point. He would like to start a Long Range plan 

For Road improvements and maintenance. More discussion on floor. 

 

Road Inspection will be May 21, 2015 at 8:30 a.m. Meet at the Namakagon Town Hall. 

 

Cable Airport: 

Chairman Robert Rasmussen gave a report. 

There is a portion of a road that belongs to the Town of Namakagon on Airport property 

Board needs to sign a quick claim deed for ownership to the Cable Airport. Motion made 

to sign quick claim deed by Jim Krueger second Bob Dolezal. Motion Carried. 

 

Correspondence: was read and acknowledge. 

 

Letter from the IRS for screaming Steve’s was read. Discussion on floor. 

Ted Green reported the Great Divide Ambulance Service is up and running 

in Clam Lake, Gordon and Shanagolden. 

Bob Dolezal has announced to the Board that he is resigning as Supervisor 

for the Town of Namakagon. He will be moving to IOWA. Thank you Bob for 

all the great work you have given to the Town. 



 

No further business before the board Motion made to adjourn meeting by Jim Krueger 

and second Bob Dolezal. Motion Carried 

 

Toni White                   Clerk 


